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“WE SERVE” 
 

MD 19 LCIF Coordinator (for Canadian Clubs) 

 

Report to Council Governors Meeting  October 16, 2021 

 

This year continues to be a challenge as COVID variances continue to hinder the 

activities of most Clubs.  

 

We held a Campaign 100 training session for the District Coordinators District 

Governors and their teams on October 23 via ZOOM. It was well attended by the 

District Coordinators who continue to commit themselves to helping our Clubs 

attain their Campaign 100 goals. Unfortunately the participation by the District 

Governors and their teams was less than what we had hoped for.  

 

Campaign 100 will end on June 30, 2022 but Clubs still have the opportunity to 

attain Model Club and Maple Leaf Club Status for an additional 3 years if they 

commit before June 30,2022. We will continue to encourage Clubs to commit. 

 

 

The District Coordinators continue to work hard to get all the Clubs and individual 

Lions in their District to participate in Campaign 100.  

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Lions  Cec Specht 

MD 19 LCIF Campaign 100 Coordinator (for the Canadian Clubs) 


